Committee of Adjustment

From: Alison Gray

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 5:10 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: comments

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Trista Di Lullo

This is in regards to notice of public hearing for the property at 23 Garibaldi St. On Aug 13 The applicant is
seeking relief from the By-Law to allow agriculture.

My name is Alison Gray | live at 23 Empire St.

The concerns that | and my neighbors have on Empire St regarding this business is the improper garbage area
they have already. With adding another business to this property there is going to be even more garbage.

We would like to see the garbage bins stored against a fence which | thought was the bylaw already and also
a fence in front of them so they are hidden from view. As they are usually overfilled and the lids are left
open. There are 23 bins already.

Also they are left out after collection sometimes for days .

Thank you

Alsion Gray



